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The Department of Information Technology seeks qualified applicants with expertise in big data and a skillset that balances theory and practice for a full-time faculty position starting in fall 2017. Requirements for the position include expertise in the big data space and the ability to conduct research and teach a variety of coursework at the undergraduate and graduate level in the fields of computer science and information systems. Significant experience in the following areas is a plus: computer security, analytics, healthcare information systems, information assurance and data governance, or database administration. To be considered for a tenure track position at the rank of assistant professor applicants must have a terminal degree in the discipline or be on track to complete the terminal degree by August 2017.  Applicants with a master’s degree and extensive industry experience in the big data space will be considered for this position as a non-tenure track faculty member.  

Faculty will have the opportunity to help shape the department's new master's degree in Data and Information Management (DAIM) as well as teach in an innovative undergraduate program that offers concentrations in software engineering, database systems, computer networks, web development, business information systems, and traditional computer science. Radford University is located in a beautiful part of Virginia, in the foothills of the Blue Ridge Mountains, on the banks of the New River.  We are a comprehensive, student-focused, public university that has consistently been named as a “Best in the Southeast” institute by The Princeton Review.

To apply, please send a cover letter, current vita, copies of undergraduate and graduate transcripts, and contact information for three references to Dr. Robert Phillips, Search Committee Chair.  The items can be sent by email to rphillip@radford.edu or mailed to the Department of Information Technology, Box 6933, Radford University, VA  24142-6933.  The review process will begin upon receipt of applications and continue until the position is filled.

Radford University is an EO/AA employer committed to diversity.  All new hires to Radford University will be subject to E-Verify.  E-Verify is administered by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, USCIS-Verification Division and the Social Security Administration and allows participating employers to electronically verify employment eligibility.
This contractor and subcontractor shall abide by the requirements of 41 CFR 60-300.5(a).  This regulation prohibits discrimination against qualified protected veterans, and requires affirmative action by covered prime contractors and subcontractors to employ and advance in employment qualified protected veterans.


